
Westmorland FA Girls Player Development Programme 2019/2020 

Open Trial Information 

 

Westmorland County FA are delighted to announce the continuation of the Girls Player Development 

Programme. 

Squads for 2019/2020 

 U9’s (School Years 3 & 4)  

 U11’s (School Years 5 & 6) 

 U13’s (School Years 7 & 8) 

 U15’s (School Years 9 & 10) 

Open Trials Information for all age groups 

Trial Dates Times Venue Age Group 

Thursday 5th 
September 2019 

 
6:45pm - 7:50pm 

Dallam School 3G pitch, 
Milnthorpe, LA7 7DD 

U11 
U13 
U15 

Thursday 12th 
September 2019 

6:45pm – 7.50pm 
Dallam School 3G pitch, 

Milnthorpe, LA7 7DD 

 
U9 

Thursday 19th 
September 2019 

6:45pm - 7:50pm 
Dallam School 3G pitch, 

Milnthorpe, LA7 7DD 

U11 
U13 
U15 

  

If successful at the trials all age groups will train fortnightly at Dallam School 3G 6:45pm – 7:50pm from  

3rd October 2019 – 26th March 2020 

U11, U13 & U15 Parents will be required to pay a contribution of £42.00 towards the programmes 

running costs (£3.50 a session) 

U9 Parents will be required to pay a contribution of £30.00 towards the programmes running costs 

(£2.50 a session) 

County FA kit will be available to purchase during the season 

The Programme brings together the most talented players from the South Lakes Girls league and Kent 

Valley Junior Football League to train and compete at a high level. Players take part in a comprehensive 

technical and tactical training programme covering all areas and concepts of the England DNA. The 

Programme has the opportunity to signpost players to suitable local Charter Standard Football Clubs, if 

they are not already playing for a club, here the players’ talents can continue to develop. The Programme 

has links to FA Elite Player Pathway. 

https://community.thefa.com/england_dna


To attend the Open Trials please complete and return the TRIAL FORM below to James Pattison at 

Westmorland County FA by email: James.Pattison@WestmorlandFA.com or post to Westmorland County 

FA 35/37 Appleby Road, Kendal, Cumbria, LA9 6ET no later than the 23rd August 2019. 


